
CAREERS NEWS 

 

19 November 2018 - 6th form talk from Price Waterhouse Coopers  

Price Waterhouse Coopers (PWC) came in to talk to year 12 and 13 about the varied opportunities and 
career options they offer if you don’t want to go to university.   

 
Ben from PWC explained that the company has over 200 
apprenticeships opportunities every year across the country.  
He took students through how you can join the company 
straight from school and how PWC can fully fund your degree 
by choosing to go and work for them.   
 
He told us about how there are many positions available in 
Legal, Tax, Technology, Computers and Science within the UK 
and around the world and the excellent career progression 
opportunities PWC offer to employees. 
 

 

 
14th November 2018 – visit by Avon and Somerset Police 
Avon and Somerset Police brought their pop up shop to the canteen so students could come along to  
find out what it’s like to work for the police.   Year 7, 8 and 9 students showed a real interest and 
enjoyed learning how handcuffs work! 

 
It was a really good opportunity to find out how you get a job with the police and how to get involved.  

 
 

 

 



11 October 2018 - 6th form Trip to the University and Apprenticeship Fair  

 

The 6th form visited Ashton Gate for the University and Apprenticeship Fair.  There were loads of stands 

there from different universities and employers, a seminar programme featuring guest speakers talking 

about student finance, Higher degrees, what choose an Apprenticeship and life at University. 

 

It was a really good day, giving students the change to find out more about their possible choices after 

they leave school. 

 

  

 

 

  



24 September 2018 – Army team building day 

 

 
 

The whole of Year 12 had a team building event with the Army on the school field.  It was a good 

opportunity to find out about what life in the Army is like and how team building can strengthen skills 

and confidence between others.  Thanks to the Army for giving our students such a great experience. 

 

 

Careers information in the school library   

 

Pupils, particularly from Years 7 and 8 have been checking out the ‘What Career do you want?’ display in 

the library.  The aim is to get pupils thinking about possible careers they could pursue in future.   

 

 

 


